

19 December 2017

Dear Parent/Guardian

As the term draws to a close I would like to take this opportunity to thank you as parents for your continuing support to the School. It is by working together that our pupils achieve of their best and I will be congratulating them once again in our end of term assemblies for the determined and conscientious way in which they have approached their studies.

Our excellent summer A-level and GCSE results confirmed how effective the Glenlola formula is and, through the continued efforts of pupils and teachers, underpinned by your support and encouragement at home, I know we can look forward to another great year in 2018.

To keep yourselves up to date with the many events, activities and achievements in Glenlola Collegiate, please follow us on:

- Twitter @GlenlolaSchool and @gcsheadmaster
- The School website at https://glenlolacollegiate.net
- The School Facebook Page https://www.facebook.com/pg/Glenlola-Collegiate-School-1172802102864768/posts/

End of term finishes at 12.15 pm tomorrow 20^{th} December. School reopens at the normal time on Wednesday 3^{rd} January 2018.

Wishing you a very happy Christmas and a peaceful New Year.

W E Thompson Headmaster

WE Thansa